
 

 The Swan 
  

 

September 14, 2023 

 

 

September 19  
School Board Mtg. @ 7:30 am  

 

September 29  
PTO Event 

Deer Lake Orchard 
5 – 8 pm 

 
October 9th   

Picture Day 
Retake November 17th 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Dear Swan River Parents, 

Our students are beginning to “normalize” in their new environments.  This 
has been a wonderful process to witness.  Montessori students learn how to 
take care of themselves and their environment.  Our students help wash 
tables, organize shelves, prepare meals, and many other tasks.  They are 
starting to understand the value of being part of their community.  At home, 
I encourage you to create an environment that helps your child become 
more independent.  For example, younger children can peel vegetables, fold 
their clothes and care for their pets.  Older children can take out the 
recycling, help with home repair, and read to younger siblings.  These are 
just a few examples of ways your children can learn to take care of 
themselves and their home environment.  I encourage all of you to continue 
your child’s Montessori education at home.  

Annette Vemuri 

Director  

Deer Lake Orchard Flyer 
October Lunch Menu –  
       Due September 21st  

Lego club registration 
Spirit Wear Flyer 
Willow, therapy dog 

 
 
 

Enclosed documents 

Communication 

If you have concerns with policies, procedures, payment, entended care, 
class placement or general comments/concerns please email Annette at 

director@swanrivermontessori.org 
 

If you have questions about lunches, forms, student pick up and drop off, 
end of day change requests, absences and other related office tasks please 

email Kirsten at kirstenh@swanrivermontessori.org 
 

If you have questions about enrollment only please contact Amy Jensen at 
amyj@swanrivermontessori.org 

 

  

Thursday Folders 
Every student will be bringing home a Thursday folder today.  Swan 

River uses these folders to communicate important items such as 

upcoming events, registration for afterschool clubs, completed 

homework and many other items.  These folders should be returned 

every Friday to your student’s homeroom teacher.  This week please 

expect to see invoices for extended care/early childhood tuition and 

results of MCA tests from last spring.   
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